From: Councillor David Mills

Sent: 29 January 2021 13:10

To: Mike Robinson <mike.robinson@tameside.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection

Good afternoon Mike | hope your well?
I would like to formal object to the proposed license for the garage on Droylsden Road, Audenshaw bordering on my ward to serve alcohol 24 hours.

| do not believe this would be in keeping with many of the other shops around the area but my main concern is that this will increase anti-social behaviour on Lees park which over the years we have done many projects
on the land to improve the area.

There are ne other shops in the locality serving alcohol at these times and it just seems totally unreasconable to allow such a shop to now start.

Kind regards,
Councillor David Mills
Councillor
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